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EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION OF NOMINATIONS FOR THE 2024 SEARCH FOR
THE OUTSTANDING RED CROSS YOUTH, RED CROSS YOUTH COUNCIL, AND
ADVISER

The Red Cross Ilocos Norte Chapter is announcing the extension of the
submission deadline for nominations for the 2024 Search for the Outstanding Red
Cross-Youth, Red Cross Youth Council, and Adviser until December 6, 2024.
Additionally, the awarding ceremony has been rescheduled to December 17, 2024.

In line with this, interested and qualified schools are encouraged to participate
in this activity.

Be reminded that participation is voluntary and shall be subjected to the
non-disruption of classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled,
“Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensurmg Cornphance
Therewith and the policy on  off-campus  activities stated in
DepEd Order No. 66, s. 2017.

For further clarifications, you may contact the organization via email at
ilocos.norte@redcross.org.ph or reach out to the CYC President, Ms. Shehynah
Gapuzan, at 09105887743

Attached is the letter invitation for reference.

For information.
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Humanitarian Greetings!

We would like to inform you that, due to the recent typhoon and the anticipated ongoing adverse
weather conditions, the Submission of Nominations for the 2024 Search for the Outstanding Red
Cross Youth, Red Cross Youth Council, and Adviser originally scheduled for November 15, 2024,
has been postponed to December 6, 2024, FRIDAY. Additionally, the Awarding will also be
rescheduled to December 17, 2024, TUESDAY.

We encourage schools to continue submitting nominations and recognizing outstanding youth
leaders, councils, and advisers who have made significant contributions to humanitarian service and
community welfare.

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to reach out via email at
ilocos.norte@redcross.org.ph, or you may contact the CYC President, Shehynah Gapuzan at
09105887743.

Thank you for your unwavering support and commitment to the success of this event. We look
forward to your continued participation and to celebrating the achievements of our exceptional youth

God bless, and more power!

Sincerely yours,

SﬁYNAH R. ZAN
CYC President

Noted:

NA L. ORCINO
Chapter Administrator

Volunteers + Logistics + information Technology = Philippine Red Cross that is

ST, Always READY, Always THERE.



